Minutes of Compensation Committee Meeting
New London School Board
March 26, 2024
7:00 a.m.

Members Present: John Heideman, Chris Martinson, and Mandy Wilz

Others Present: Administrator Scott Bleck, Business Manager Joe Marquardt. Also present was constituent
Bill Krostue, and 12 members of the educational staff as follows: Melissa Anderson, Dan Wegner, Jason Liegl,
Brenda Fischer, Chris Sanderfoot, Robin Sternhagen, Jennifer Tate, Becky Winkler, Scott Lemiesz, Laurie
Laubenstein, Jenessa Oberstadt, and Linda Gregory

The meeting was convened at 7:00 a.m. by Committee Chair Mandy Wilz.

Public input:
1. Bill Krostue, citizen from the New London area, Town of Mukwa

2. Melissa Anderson, President of New London Education Association

Reports Given
1. Business Manager Joe Marquardt presented information on the consumer price index (aka

CPI-U) for Wisconsin: Listed by the Wisconsin Department of Revenue as 4.12% for the fiscal
year ending July 1, 2024. He also reported on projections for revenues.

2. Mr. Marquardt then reviewed where we were on health insurance costs and the likelihood
of some increases. He will seek more information on this and other plans prior to our next
meeting.

3. Mr. Bleck reported on progress of researching possible changes to propose for the 2024-25
School Year.

Recommendations:
None for the board at this time; just continue to research each area before developing
recommendations.

Next Meeting Scheduled:
It was decided to hold our next meeting on April 9, 2024 at 7 a.m.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 a.m. by Chair, Mandy Wilz.

Chris Martinson, Recorder



